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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

UNIVERSITY STAFF EMERITUS BE CONFERRED UPON 
BRENDA J. GREINER 

 
Recommendation:  that Ms. Brenda J. Greiner be named University Staff Emeritus in 
recognition of her many years of service, dedication, and loyalty to the University of 
Kentucky. 
 
Background:  Ms. Greiner began her career in the Office of the Controller on June 17, 
1963 and retired effective December 31, 2006 as the Senior Administrative Staff Officer 
in the Office of the Treasurer.  During her service of 43 plus years, Ms. Greiner 
continuously gained in experience and knowledge with increasing responsibilities 
providing direct support to the Controller and the Treasurer and their entire staffs. 
 
Ms. Greiner faithfully dedicated her successful career to the University of Kentucky and 
was a principal resource to the entire campus with her detailed knowledge of policies and 
business processes.  Ms. Greiner was well known as the example of a professional 
Business Officer eager to share her knowledge and expertise with others.  Her willingness 
to help in any way earned her the highest respect from all areas of campus. 
 
Over the years, Ms. Greiner faithfully executed her duties and responsibilities and always 
exceeded the expectations of her position.  Her dedicated years of service, generosity, and 
kindness have made her one of the most loyal and deserving employees to be conferred 
the honor of University Staff Emeritus by the Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other  


